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12/06/2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Y8 Activity Day History Trip to Warwick Castle – Friday 28th June 
 
As part of the Enrichment Activity Days being run at RGS this term, the History Department will be taking Year 8 

to Warwick Castle on Friday 28th June 2019. The aim is to take advantage of an engaging venue to host an activity 

day centred on the 'Changing Nature of Warfare' and the ‘Reign of Richard III’ topics within the Year 8 History 

specification. As well as the castle and grounds there will be a number of medieval displays to watch, including 

archery, falconry and a demonstration of the largest working replica of a medieval catapult in the world.  

 

The outline itinerary for the day will be as follows: 

 

 Time Event Location Remarks 
1 From 0830 Boys gather in form groups for registration Junior Block 

Rooms 
List of rooms will be given 
out prior 

2 0845 Assemble in coach groups - information 
will have been given out by Form Tutors 

Year 7 
Playground 

 

3 0845-0900 Board Coaches on Green Road Green Road Coaches marked with 
number in the front 
window. 

4 0900 Coaches depart RGS Green Road  
5 From 1020 Coaches arrive at Warwick Castle Warwick Castle 

coach park 
Boys break down into 
Form Groups. 

6 1030-1550 Rotation of activities Warwick Castle Boys will need a packed 
lunch. 

7 1550-1600 Board Coaches for return journey Warwick Castle 
coach park 

 

8 1600 Coaches depart from Warwick Warwick Castle 
coach park  

 

9 From 1730 Coaches arrive at RGS Green Road  

 

Pupils must wear school uniform and they also need to bring a packed lunch with them. Please note that if your 

son fails to go on the trip, the fee may be retained by the School to cover the costs incurred.  

 

As you are aware, you and your son have completed and signed the ‘RGS Educational Day Trips Parental Consent 
and Pupil Agreement’ form. However, please inform the School of any changes to the medical condition of your 
son and any changes to emergency contact numbers before the trip. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me (fmh@rgshw.com). 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr F M Hammons    
KS3 History Leader 

mailto:fmh@rgshw.com

